
Dear Senators Pan and Mitchell, 
 

I am a California Dentist and – and a Sacramento resident – and I need you 

to be a champion for GMC plans. I run/am part of a Multi-specialty practice 

with XX other dentists.  I understand there have been discussions at the 
State level to cut Sacramento County's GMC Program in the upcoming May 

Budget Revise and I wish to let the decision makers know that eliminating a 

program that is, now, quick with referrals, thorough with case management 
and pays me more than Denti-Cal will be a mistake that will hurt the dentists 

and patients.  In fact, XX patients, in my practice, will be negatively 

impacted because they will lose coverage for specialty services they need.  I 

urge you to do the right thing and protect the patients and the dentists by 
protecting GMC.  

 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Signature 
 

Cc:  

Assembly Member Arambula 

Assembly Member Ting  

 


